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As of July 1,2019 , there are no recent updates to the list of services that need prior 

authorization. Click here to view Molina Healthcare’s Covered Services List. 

Prior authorization is when your provider gets approval from your health plan to provide 

you a service. If prior authorization is needed for a certain service, your provider must 

get it before giving you the service. 

If you have questions or concerns, please visit our website at 

www.MolinaHealthcare.com or call Member Services at (800) 642-4168. For hearing 

impaired, call TTY/Ohio Relay (800) 750-0750 or 711. We’re ready to help from 7 a.m. 

to 7 p.m., Monday through Friday. 
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